
QUORUM
Computers for Congress

June 10, 1985

The Honorable Charlie Rose
Chairman
Subcommittee on Office Systems
722 H.0. 8. Annex 1
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Pursuant to your letter of May 15, please be advised that
Intelligent Solutions, Inc., does not do any business with
South Africa.

Sincerely,

Stephen F. Ristow
President

SFRrsc

My Corr.irission Expires October 14,1988
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